Anita Guerra ~

From: Erika Bueno

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 1:32 PM

To: Anita Guerra

Subject: RE: Please place an agenda item for this Lamar contract for the next upcoming Webb

County Cmsrs Court meeting on June 26th, 2017

Good afternoon Anita,

Please be advised, Assistant County Attorney, Ramon Villafranca has reviewed the language and
contract for Lamar Advertising. You/your department can move forward in submitting to Agenda

Quick for approval.

Should you have any questions please contact me.
Thank you,

Erika L.. Bueno
Legal Assistant
Webb County Attorney’s Office



